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Dear Mr. Linehan: (o j- '

Please refer tb your letter of July 30, 1980 noting certain
noncompliance conditions on source and by-product material
license number SUA-1378.

In view of the requirements of licence condition 16, our
engineering staff is redesigning the ponds contemplated under
the license number SUA-3378. A meaningful contingency plan
can only be described subsequent to the design of those ponds.
It is estimated that the pond redesign can be completed by
October 15, 1980 at which time the design of the ponds and
a contingency plan will be submitted for your approval.

Would you please amend the referenced license to reflect this
revised date for submission of the pond design and contingency
plan.
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